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CASE NUMBER:                                16-9055 
 
DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            12/19/2016  3:00 pm 
 
NATURE OF STORY:                       Stolen Dump Truck Recovered  
 
LOCATION:                                        Horton Pond 
 
DETAILS: 
 
On 12/19/2016 the Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of a dump truck that was partially in 
Horton pond.    An employee of Duman, Inc., the company that owns the truck, drove by and saw it 
down an embankment.  Initial investigation indicates that the full size dump truck was stolen from 
a nearby worksite.  The truck was left in gear and running, and eventually caught fire.    
 
The Sheriff’s Office is asking anyone with information on the theft of the dump truck to contact 
Deputy Combs or Deputy Devault at 541-954-9698 or 541-912-8463.   
 
Additionally, Duman, Inc. told the Sheriff’s Office that they would offer a $500 reward for suspect 
information that led to the arrest and conviction of the person responsible for the theft of the dump 
truck, pictured below. 
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Prepared by:  Sergeant Carrie Carver 541-682-4179 

Horton 
Pond 
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